
 
 

NOBLESVILLE HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR DEPARTMENT 
TRAVEL RELEASE FORM 

 
The Noblesville High School Choir Department wants to emphasize the importance of student choir members 
riding the event busses to and from choral events.  Therefore, the use of non-school transportation should be 
utilized at a minimum.  Under certain circumstances or exceptional situations pre-approved by the Choir 
Directors, choral members may be permitted to ride to and/or from a choral event with their parent OR another 
parent of a choral student. 
 

• Parents must make the Choir Directors aware of the arrangement PRIOR to the trip and must have 
completed and signed this travel release. 

• Under NO circumstances will the choral member be allowed to ride home with another student driver. 
USE OF THIS PRIVILEGE IS TO BE KEPT AT A MINIMUM. 

 
This is to certify that my student        has my permission to ride  
                                                                                 (Choral Member’s Name) 
 

Circle one:   To      From       Both 
 
Name and Location of Event _________________________________________________________________________ 
 

on ________________________________________, 20_____ 
                                    (Date of Event) 
 
Name of Person Riding with              
 

Relationship to student:           
 
Reason for NOT riding the bus: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Today’s Date:   ____________   
 
Parent Signature:  ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Choral Director Signature: ________________________________________________________________________ 
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